
Year 2 magical tea party  

Celebration event  

Dear Parents and Carers  

On Friday 12th October please may your child come dressed as something magical. This 

could be a wizard, a witch, a star, a frog or black cat. You are then invited into the 

classrooms at 2.50pm for a magical tea party where you can hear the children’s 

instructions while tasting a magical treat.  

We look forward to seeing you.  

Many thanks for your continuing support, 

The Year 2 Team 

Miss Prior (Phase leader) 

Fox class: Miss Reilly,    

Woodpecker class: Mrs Evans        

Badger class: Miss Innes  
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